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Information about the last week of school 
Monday, June 22: regular school day for those attending 
Tuesday, June 23: Essential Worker students who have been regularly attending 
Wednesday, June 24: Grade 7 Leaving ceremonies (9am, 11am and possibly 1pm – weather depending) 
Thursday, June 25: Last day, no regular school – report card pick up and good-bye to teachers only 
Friday, June 26: Administration day for teachers 
 
Counselling Newsletter for this week: Counselling Newsletter 
 

Grade 7 leaving ceremony  
Please ensure that you filled out the RSVP so we can confirm our numbers and continue with our 
planning:  https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-
KzZ_fwGD5cgRPoQNEPaCg2ppUODI5VzAyMU1RTkE3VkNEWDI0M1pDWEpXOC4u 
 

The Case of the Missing Library Books 
Search your bathroom!! Look under your Lego!  Look in the linen closet!  In the 

hamster/rabbit/guinea pig cage!  Check your bike basket!  Ask your cousin! 
From Mrs. Bate:   We have done so well recovering many of our missing books.  Great job, Clayton 
Cougars!  We are still missing the following numbers of books:
 
Div 13 - 15 books 
Div 12 - 13 books 
Div 11 - 7 books 
Div 10 - 10 books 

Div 9 - 18 books 
Div 8 - 9 books 
Div 7 - 3 books 
Div 6 - 13 books 

Div 5 - 7 books 
Div 4 - 10 books 
Div 3 - 7 books 
Div 1 – 3 books  

 
 

Year-end Report Cards: 
With the unusual time we are in, summative (year-end) reports are going to look quite different and more 
abbreviated.  Heavy emphasis will be placed on evidence of learning before spring break with comments 
more on efforts and engagement in learning after spring break.  Thank you to those students have 
completed their self-assessment.   
 

Students will be invited to come in on Thursday, June 25th (our last day) to say good-bye 
to their teachers and pick up their report cards.  Teachers will be available from 9am – 
noon and 1pm -2:30pm   in either the playground area or their classrooms for students to 
come and say good-bye and pick up their reports.  All reports not picked up will be 
mailed. 
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